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PRINCIPAL: Mrs J McCann B.Ed Hons, PQH
                17A Shimna Road
Tel: 028 43722559 
                Newcastle                             
Email: jmccann993@c2kni.net
                BT33 0AS                                                 
Friday 21st April 2023

Dear Parent,

Industrial Action Wednesday 26th April 2023

I am writing to you about the forthcoming strike action by the five main teaching unions in Northern Ireland.  You may have seen coverage of this on the news and I wanted to inform you abut the impact this will have on our school.

Staff members involved in this industrial action will not undertake any duties on this day. 
After much deliberation, considering whether it is possible to operate the school safely during the period of strike action, I can now confirm that that school will be closed on Wednesday 26th April 2023.

This is a difficult situation which will cause disruption, so I thank you in anticipation of your support and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J McCann

Principal
